Transit Mix Concrete Co.

444 E. Costilla Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80903 Office: (719) 475-0700 Fax: (719) 475-0226

December 3, 2018

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Patrick Lennberg

1313 Sherman St, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Adequacy Review Response, Technical Revision (TR-04), Barnhart Pit, Permit File No. M-
1984-008

Dear Mr. Lennberg,

Following is the Transit Mix Concrete Co./Continental Materials Corp. (TMCC/CMC) response
to the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety’s (DRMS) adequacy question,
dated November 30, 2018. The DRMS adequacy question is in italic font and TMCC/CMC
response is in plain text.

Question 1:

Please clarify if the proposed TR-04 seed mix will or will not replace the wetland seed mix
approved by the Army Corp. of Engineers and the Division’s in TR-03, for areas around the
lakes located at the site?

Response:

The proposed seed mix WILL NOT replace the wetland seed mix. Its use will be limited to those
areas outside the wetlands areas which are not under Corp. of Engineer jurisdiction. The wetland
seed mix approved in the Division’s TR-03 and by the Army Corp. of Engineers will remain the
same for those areas around the lakes.

Respectfully,

Bt <jL

Brandon Heser
Transit Mix Concrete Co.
Aggregates Production Manager



